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Dear Parent/Carer

Currently, students are completing their careers interviews with our independent careers advisor, who will help them to make informed decisions about their next steps and also provide up to date labour market information. This week our students have been completing their applications, applying to colleges and training providers to ensure they can take their next steps after leaving us in the summer.

During the COVID-19 outbreak, we have had to significantly adjust our careers provision for our students. This has affected a number of the trips that our students would normally have attended, such as visits to universities, colleges and careers fairs. 

Our local area normally hosts a careers fair for year 10 students in the summer term however, last summer this did not happen due to Coronavirus. As a result, the decision was taken to move the careers fair online. Our students have had the opportunity not only to complete their college applications but also to log in to the careers fair this week. I would like to bring this to your attention so that you can access the applications platform on Lincs2 and the careers fair resources with them. Please encourage them to submit their application to colleges and/or training providers once completed and to access the careers fair resources to help inform those decisions.

All students should now have had log in details emailed to their school email accounts for the Lincs2 platform and they will have logged on to the system and begun their applications in school. To access the careers fair go to https://humbercareers.co.uk/. Here you will be able to read about a range of colleges and training providers and watch video introductions about each one.

If you need any further support in this process, please contact the school office in the first instance on Tel: (01472) 328888 or via email: office@beaconacademy.co.uk  and I will get back to you as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

  P Sunley


Mr P Sunley
Assistant Headteacher
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